
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

  
The Ottumwa Regional Airport hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) participation goal of 3.81% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. The 
proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 2025 through 2027.  
 
The proposed goal and its attendant methodology are available for inspection between 
8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday at City Hall of Ottumwa, (temporary 
location) 210 West Main Street, Second Floor, Ottumwa, Iowa, or at our permanent 
location,105 East Third Street, Ottumwa, Iowa for 30 days from the date of this 
publication. 
 
Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this 
publication and can be sent to the following: 
 
Jay Wheaton, Director of Airport Operations 
14802 Terminal Street 
Ottumwa, Iowa 52501 
 
AND 
 
Ofelia Medina, 
EEO Compliance Specialist 
Office of Civil Rights 
Federal Aviation Administration 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
777 S. Aviation Blvd, Suite 150 
El Segundo, CA 90245 
Phone Number: 424-405-7205 
Email:  ofelia.medina@faa.gov 
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